
	

	

17th April 2023 

Dear Year 10 Parents, 

P.E Lessons at Shadwell Basin 

I am writing to inform you about the upcoming Physical Education (PE) lessons for your child in the 
next half-term. I am excited to announce that we will be taking the class off-site to Shadwell Basin 
on the following Tuesdays: 

• Tuesday 18th April 
• Tuesday 2nd May (this may be cancelled due to planned strike action) 
• Tuesday 9th May 
• Tuesday 16th May 
• Tuesday 23rd May 

The address is 3-4 Shadwell Pierhead, Glamis Road, London, E1W 3TD. 

To facilitate the off-site lessons, students will travel to Shadwell Basin with their teachers via coach 
at 1.30pm. The sessions are due to finish at approximately 3.30 pm. Students are permitted to make 
their own way home from Shadwell Basin at this time or return to school with their teachers via 
public transport for dismissal. 

Please note that if you wish for your child to be escorted back to school with their teachers, you 
need to inform the school by emailing jkibela-purnell@mulberryschoolstrust.org  . 

During the sessions at Shadwell Basin, your child will have the opportunity to participate in various 
exciting activities, including indoor climbing, Bell boating, open canoes, climbing, high ropes, 
problem-solving, rowing, and mountain biking. We believe that this experience will not only be fun 
but also highly beneficial for your child's physical fitness and well-being. 

It is important to note that your child will be expected to wear their PE kit for all sessions. Please 
ensure that their clothing and footwear are appropriate for the activities they will be participating 
in. In addition, they should also bring a water bottle and any necessary medication if applicable. 

We are committed to ensuring the safety of all our students during the PE lessons. We will provide 
all necessary equipment, and our staff will be trained in the relevant safety procedures. However, 



	

	

we also request that you discuss the importance of following instructions and adhering to safety 
guidelines with your child. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the PE lessons, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
We are looking forward to a fun-filled and productive half-term. 

Yours sincerely,      

 
 
Julia Kibela 
Assistant Principal 


